
St Andrew’s Presbyterian Church 
Hamilton 

19 January 2025 

9.30am Kiwi Service – Rev Kelly Gilson 
Organ:  Trevor Gibbs 

11.30am Korean Service – Rev Tae Ju Ham 

A New Name 



Welcome to worship; Kia ora tatou; 환영합니다;  

Akwaaba; An-nyeoung ha-se-yo?; Banuram; Bula Vinaka; Emedi o; 

Kedu! Nnoo; Kia orana; Malo e lelei; Namaste; Nimen hao;  

Salaam; Talofa lava; Vanakkam; Welkom 

*Please stand as you are able 

Call to worship (from Psalm 36) 

Your steadfast love, O Lord, extends to the heavens,  

Your faithfulness to the clouds. 

Your righteousness is like the mighty mountains,  

Your judgments are like the great deep. 

How precious is Your steadfast love, O God! 

All people may take refuge in the shadow of Your wings. 

They feast on the abundance of Your house,  

and You give them drink from the river of Your delights. 

For with You is the fountain of life; in Your light we see light.  

Hymn – Dear Lord and Father of Mankind (CH4 485, tune WOV 519ii) 

Prayer of thanks and confession  

Recite – The Lord’s Prayer 

Welcome, notices and community time  

Children’s moment 

Hymn – Jesus’ Hands Were Kind Hands (CH4 351, tune WOV 178) 

Bible reading (Chris Grocott) – Isaiah 62:1-5 (NRSV) 

Sermon – A New Name 

Hymn – Great and Deep (AA 55) 

This service is streamed on  

https://www.facebook.com/St.AndrewsPresbyterianHamilton 

St Andrew’s Mission 
To worship and work with God  

in the world 

St Andrew’s Vision 
A bridge to the city ...  

where love and friendship meet 



Dedication of the offering* 

Prayers for others (Kelly Gilson) 

Hymn – To God Be the Glory (CH4 512, sheet 

music) 

Benediction 

May the Grace of our Lord Jesus Christ, 

the love of God, and the fellowship  

of the Holy Spirit be with us all  

now and forever more.  Amen. 

Following the worship service, organists usually play  
a postlude (music as we exit).  You are welcome to 

stay seated in your pew to listen to it played through.  
Equally, please feel free to leave the church for your 

other commitments. 

Lectionary 

Readings 

 

26 January 2024 

Neh 8:1-3,  

5-6, 8-10 

Ps 19 

1 Cor 12:12-31a 

Lk 4:14-21 



A Multicultural Youth Service 

... is held weekly on Sundays in the Media Room in The Link 

from 11.30am.  This service is for those who are 

younger – from Year 7 to young adults. 

 

They also have a range of other fun activities at other times. 

This is a great space to make friends and journey together 

with others in learning about our Christian faith. 

Any questions – please contact  

Rev Daniel on 021 415 204 



 THIS WEEK AT ST ANDREW’S 

Thursday 23 January 

 11.30am Let’s Pray prayer group in church lounge 

Sunday 26 January 

 9.30am Kiwi family service 

 11.30am Korean service 

 11.30am Multicultural Youth service 

Masks are not required.  If you choose to wear one, your decision is 

respected. 

Rosters 19 January 26 January 

Service Elder Ross Williams Peter Bayne 

Convenor Beryl Williams Jerome Chuang 

Door duty Neville Woodcock Maria Chuang 

Finance Bea Brazendale Fraser Annals 

AV Operator 

Streaming Operator 

Graeme Kitto 

Daniel Foo 

David Roberts 

Jerome Chuang 

Organ/Piano Trevor Gibbs Phyllipa Fraser 

Bible Reader Chris Grocott Henry Ota 

Intercessory Prayer Kelly Gilson Children 

Morning Tea Butch & Rianna Rothman Alison Ringer & Jill Hart 

2 Corinthians 9:7 – God loves a cheerful giver (NKJV) 
St Andrew’s depends on the generous giving of members and friends.   

If you would like to make a donation, our church BNZ bank account details are: 

St Andrew’s Presbyterian Church - Hamilton 02-0316-0046144-000 

(Please include your Name or Giving Number in the Reference) 

If you would like to use planned giving, please contact the Church Office (ph 854 9737) 

‘Like’ us on Facebook! 

We would like to encourage you to ‘Like’ 

St Andrew’s Presbyterian Church Hamilton’s 

Facebook page (http://tiny.cc/FBStAndrewsHnNZ).  

The more ‘Like’s we get, the more people get to 

know about St Andrew’s. 

Prayer Chain 

Co-ordinator 

Elaine Riddell 
(ph 834 2488, email 

a.e.riddell@gmail.com) 



 

Health & Safety 

Please note where the Exits  

and Evacuation Point are located 

LINK HOUSE FOOD BANK 

Thank you for your help with filling the St Andrew’s food basket for the aid of 

single-parent families in need throughout 2024 – with special thanks for the treats 

leading up to Christmas! 

The Link House office is re-opens tomorrow (13 January).  Please  keep 

contributing Pantry Staples for our food basket – right through to 

26 January.  We shall stockpile supplies in readiness for Link House 

re-opening.  We particularly encourage you to consider donating long-life items 

such as tinned spaghetti or baked beans, dry pasta, flour, oil, tinned tomatoes, 

pasta sauces, rice, long life milk, sugar, and pancake mix.  

Our collection basket is in the foyer as you enter for worship. 

You can, of course, bring other sorts of food if you wish.  Non-perishable food 

only, in original packaging, and un-opened, please. 

Our food goes to single-parent families who are in particular strife and so the 

more of us who can help provide food, the better.  If you need to bag 

items for St Andrew’s food basket, please use paper not plastic.  

With appreciation from the  

Social and Ecumenical Action Committee 

The Link Manager (Mon to Fri 8.00am–5.00pm) 

Ian Jamieson – ph 855 3190 (DDI) 

Email:  manager@standrewshamilton.org.nz 

Church Office (Mon to Fri 9.00am–3.30pm) 

Secretary: Jacky Overdevest – ph 854 9737 

Email: office@standrewshamilton.org.nz 

Website: www.standrewshamilton.org.nz 

Streamed Kiwi service: https://www.facebook.com/St.AndrewsPresbyterianHamilton 

Lead Minister 

Rev Kelly Gilson 

Ph 854 9737 (bus), Mob 022 427 5123 

Email:  kgilsondancer@gmail.com 

Korean Minister 

Rev Ham Tae Ju 

Ph 855 0020 (DDI), Mob 021 044 5192 

Email:  kiorahill@hotmail.com 

Parish Clerk 

Graeme Kitto – ph 021 0250 8565 

Associate Parish Clerk 

Lance Kendrick – ph 855 8428 

Multicultural Youth Minister 

Rev Daniel (Ji Woon) Park 

Mob 021 415 204 

Email:  agoodshepherd@gmail.com 


